
 

 
 You’re invited to an open night in Scoil Mhuire Primary School 

on Abbey Road, Navan, C15DA09. 

 Open night will take place between 7pm and 8pm on 

Wednesday the 24th of April 2024.  

 Come see all that our school has to offer.  

 There will be light refreshments served on the night and the 

teachers will take you on a tour of the school. 

 This is a wonderful opportunity to get to know our community, 

ask questions and envision the incredible journey your child 

can have with us. 

 Come to reception on the night. 

 Enrolment forms will be available on the night  

 There will be an opportunity to meet some students and the 

student council 

scoilmhuirenavan@gmail.com 
046 9021483/9022164 

www.scoilmhuirenavan.ie 
Roll No. 17969U 
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